House Committee on Revenue 900 Court Street NE

Salem, OR 97301

Dear House Committee on Revenue,

I’m writing to urge you to vote YES on HB 3244 to expand the Oregon Production Incentive Fund (OPIF) from $14 million to $20
million. This program is critical to keeping our state competitive for film, TV, commercials, and other digital media.

March 19, 2021

Please vote YES on HB 3244 to expand OPIF and increase media production jobs and spending in our state.

| have grown up in Oregon and would love to remain here for work. Providing additional incentives to the film and television industry
would greatly impact my community. Without the arts | don’t know where | would be. Acting has always been where | feel inspired.
The process of bringing a character to stage or screen is indescribable. Please consider supporting a community of heartfelt artists
that want to continue to provide the public with art that moves. Regards,

Riley Wake

www.rileywake.com



